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August 8, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers, 

 

Silver Lakes Elementary is happy to announce it will operate under the Community Eligibility Provision 

or (CEP) for the 2022-2023 school year. The provision is available to schools participating in the 

National School Lunch and School Breakfast Programs with 40% or more students receiving SNAP, 

TANF or Extension of Benefits.  

 

This means all students enrolled at Silver Lakes Elementary are eligible to receive Breakfast and Lunch 

at no cost. There is no further action required of you or your child. 

 

If we can be of any further assistance, please contact us at 754-323-7400. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tammy Gilbert, Principal 

Silver Lakes Elementary 
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